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         28th February 2023 

 
 
 

Strike Action Update – 2nd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 

 

Following on from my previous letter dated 15th February 2023 advising you of the 
proposed strike action on the 2nd March 2023, I am writing to confirm that the planned 
strike action is going ahead on this date. 

 
As advised previously, after carrying out a careful health and safety risk assessment, 
I can confirm that Ysgol Treffynnon will be closed to students on Thursday 2nd March 
2023. 

As advised in my previous letter, there is also potential national strike action for the 
following dates: (please make a note of these dates): 

• Wednesday 15th March 2023 

• Thursday 16th March 2023.  

We appreciate that industrial action is disruptive, and you may need to change your 
plans or working arrangements on the dates given above.  We will continue to monitor 
the situation and if the strike action is called off, we will let you know as soon as 
possible that the school will be open as usual. 

Please make a note of the dates above and we will contact you in advance of each 
date to confirm whether a strike is going ahead and that the school will therefore be 
closed to all students as a result.  

Thank you for your continued support as always. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Weir 
Head Teacher 
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